From: Mary Mozingo

To: Mary Miller
Subject: 4101 W 6th St.
Date: Monday, March 14, 2016 1:33:59 PM

| would like to voice my objection to the planned “convenience store” at 4101 W. 6th in Lawrence.

The very nature of this type of establishment suggests that it will be open most of the time, and | think that
would be a detriment to the value of my property, adding unwanted night-time noise, traffic and lights to
my residential neighborhood. And the fact that it would be almost directly across 6th St. from another
convenience store makes me wonder exactly how such an enterprise would survive and prosper.

| understand that a beauty salon is also being proposed for this space. | can live with this, since it will
probably be open only during the day and possibly be closed 2 days a week, as many are.

Mary Mozingo
609 Chouteau Ct.
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